
SCHOOL NEWS 

Visitor Sign-In 
To ensure the safety and  

security of our students, we ask 

that all visitors adhere to the sign

-in protocol. Please stop by the 

office upon arrival and sign your-

self into our Visitor Registry 

Book, donôt forget to sign out on 

your departure.  Students will not 

be allowed to leave the class-

room until their teacher is notified 

by the office that their parents 

are waiting for them. At dayôs 

end, please wait for your child in 

the school bus loading area or in 

the event of inclement weather, 

in the main lobby to avoid con-

gestion in the hallways. 

Save the Dates 

¶ 1st Pizza Day: Sept. 

19 

¶ Open House - Sept. 

18, 5:00-6:30pm 

¶ Picture Day: Sept. 

18  

¶ CSAC Meeting:  

September 11, 6:00-

7:00 p.m. 

¶ September 30: PD Day-

no  school for students 

Welcome!  
Our staff would like to welcome you back to a new school 
year, we hope that everyone enjoyed their summer. Wel-
come back to all our students, staff and families!  As a 
tradition, we would like to begin our new school year to-
gether with a Peace Celebration.  There will be a Prayer 
Celebration for Peace on Wednesday, September 11 at 
9:05 am in our gym.  All are welcome.  The celebration is 
also a Remembrance of the September 11th events in the 
United States 18 years ago.  Please feel free to join us. 

Our Daily Schedule 
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8:50 a.m. EntryðOpening Bell  

8:50ð10:30  1st Instructional Period 

10:30ð11:10  1st Nutritional Break & Recess 

11:10ð12:50 p.m. 2nd Instructional Period  

12:50ð1:30  2nd Nutritional Break & Recess 

1:30ð3:10 3rd Instructional Period  

3:10 p.m. Dismissal  

Safe Arrival Program 

***Please call the school to let us know if your child will be absent or late. You can 

call the school at any time at 472-6380 and leave a message on the answering ser-

vice.  If you do not call the school before 9:30 am, you will receive an automated 

message to do so. Thank you.*** 

Nutrition Program  

The nutrition program would be grateful for any donations. We can always use nut-free 
granola bars, fruit cups packed in water, multigrain cheerios, plain Chex cereal, raisins, 
crackers, and sugar free apple sauce cups. Any donation would be greatly ap-preciated. 

These donations would be used throughout the school year. If you wish, you can donate 
money ($2, $5, or $10) using school cash online in place of donating actual food items. 
Thank you.  



Principalôs Message 

It is my pleasure, as the principal of Holy 

Cross Catholic School, to welcome you all 

back to school, this being our sixth year 

together. The staff and I look forward to 

working closely with our students and par-

ents to make your childôs school year as 

successful as possible.  

Our School Logo 

Our school logo, which you will see on 

school letters sent home, includes three 

very powerful symbols of our faith in Jesus. 

The Cross represents the sacrificial death 

of Jesus, the dual meaning of both suffer-

ing and triumph over death, the forgiveness 

of sins ,and our resurrection to eternal life. 

The Dove represents the spirit descending 

from heaven upon Jesus when he was 

baptized as well as the spirit of Jesus who 

lives within us always. The Dove reminds 

us of the gentle yet powerful workings of 

the Holy Spirit, the purity and peace of 

Jesusô actions. The Heart represents the 

ultimate sacrifice of Jesus for us through 

His suffering and death upon the Cross, the 

promise of eternal life, and the uncondition-

al love that He has for us. 

Open House 

You are invited to our Open House  Wednesday, September 18 from 5:00 p.m. to 

6:30 p.m.   

We will be hosting with a BBQ-Hot Dogs and Hamburgers (no cost, voluntary dona-

tions accepted on school cash online :), starting at 5:00 p.m. More information will be 

sent home soon. 

We look forward to seeing you!  

School Photos 

Please mark this date in your calendars: Picture day will take place on Wednesday, 

September 18.  The cost of the pictures and order forms will be provided by the pho-

tography company.  Various costs/packages are available for your selection.   

Allergy Alert 

We have children with a peanut and/or nut allergy/shellfish (anaphylaxis) and 

students with a milk and dairy allergy.  Anaphylaxis is a medical condition 

that causes a severe reaction to specific foods that is life-threatening.  In or-

der to provide a safe environment for these children the school will continue 

be a peanut, nut, shellfish, and milk - controlled environment.  This means 

that each child entering our school is asked to bring snacks and food that is 

free of any peanuts, nuts, and shellfish. Milk and milk products are permitted 

in our controlled environment.   A strict hand-washing policy will be in effect 

to prevent cross-contamination.  Please read the letter that will be sent home 

regarding allergies. A letter regarding Ryanôs Law (for asthma) will be sent 

home soon. Thank you for your cooperation.  
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